April 3, 2018
Dear Friends,

The Memorial Day Parade will take place on Monday, May 28, 2018 at 1:00 PM. Line up will be
on Bright Road at 12 Noon.

EVERYONE MUST ENTER BRIGHT ROAD FROM EVERGREEN ROAD — NO EXCEPTIONS.
Parade participants line up in the eastbound lane from Evergreen blocking two-way traffic. Cars
entering from North Main Street create a hazardous situation for parade participants and
walkers. Your cooperation is required and is appreciated.

Memorial Day services will be held at the American Legion immediately following the
conclusion of the parade. Refreshments will be served to everyone after the services are
completed.

Please complete the form below as soon as possible and return it to my attention at 121
Evergreen Road, New Egypt, NJ 08533 or by email. If there are any questions, please contact me
at 609-758-2241, ext. 132 or pylvisaker@plumsted.org.

Regards,

Peter Ylvisaker, Main Street Executive Director

Name of Organization

Contact Person

Phone Number

Web site / e-mail address

Please indicate your parade entry:

Color Guard 0O Float O Music O Antique / Race Cars O
Emergency Vehicles O Horse(s) O Walking Unit O
Individual O Other O

Number of people participating



